
HAPPY FALL!
HAPPY BABYDOLL BREEDING SEASON!
We hope all our members are enjoying the Fall and having fun selecting your breeding pairs.  We feel that sometimes 
updates need to be made between newsletter issues, so we will also now feature Babydoll Chatter, in a flyer format 
to be emailed on occasion with registry news, reminders and additional information.  This is our first flyer!

The BSSBA registry (Established in 2018) has since grown to welcome International breeders & members.  We are 
now happy & proud to add International to our BSSBA (Babydoll Southdown Sheep Breeders Association) name so 
you can easily identify your Babydoll registry and recognize our International Babydoll breeder and member presence.  

With this addition, we have a new colorful logo that features a cute Babydoll lamb.  Please feel free to use this  
new logo on your farm websites and be sure to link it to the CORRECT URL that connects to our new website. 
 www.BSSBAInernational.net   Email us at bssba2018@gmail.com and we will send you a copy of the new logo.

Breeding season is here, and in several months, most will have some bouncing Babydoll lambs to register.  Rest assure 
our registration process will remain the same this spring, no increase in pricing, and we are here to help if you have 
any questions during the process.  

Speaking of questions, please look up our NEW Facebook page BSSBA International.  Feel free to join and post any 
questions on the care of your Babydolls, lambing, health, show training, etc… Anything Babydoll—cute photos too!  
We have breeders with years of experience that are always here and happy to help with advice and tips.  

BSSBA also has sent it’s first member newsletter, Let’s Talk Babydolls which can be printed out and saved for 
reference.  Features include Babydoll topics, breeder spotlight, hints and even a contest!  Feeling creative?  Send in  
a story or article to share... and of course your photos!  

BSSBA International is a proud sponsor of the annual Garden State Sheep Breeders Sheep and Fiber Festival.  This 
festival has been featuring Babydoll Southdown Sheep classes with increasing show entries each year.  Both Babydoll 
exhibitors and show spectators travel from all parts of the country to learn, compete and enjoy this event for the last 
several years.  

Remember… BSSBA International loves SPOTS!   
We welcome solid off-white, solid black, as well 
as spotted Babydolls.  Please be sure to read the 
breed standard on our website to make sure 
your sheep are within our breed standard to be 
registered with us. 

We hope you enjoy the updates to your registry.   
We welcome suggestions and comments.   
Thank you all for your continued support.

Dorla Brown, President BSSBA
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